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Dear Neighbors, 

POLLS ARE CLOSED: The Meadows Rental Restriction Vote 🚨 

The polls for the crucial vote on restricting rentals in The Meadows have officially closed 

as of midnight on Friday, May 17th. We're pleased to announce that the number of ballots 

returned meets the requirements for owner participation. 

On behalf of the HOA Board of Directors, I would like to express our deepest gratitude to 

all homeowners who took the time to make their voices heard by submitting their ballots. 

Your participation in this important decision is a testament to the strength of our 

community and the value we place on shaping the future of The Meadows together. 

The tallying of the ballots is scheduled for Monday afternoon, May 20th. We understand 

the significance of this vote and the impact it will have on our neighborhood's essence and 

property values. Rest assured, the counting process will be conducted with the utmost 

integrity and transparency. 

Thank you again, from the bottom of my heart, for your unwavering support and 

assistance. Your contributions have been instrumental in driving this process forward, and 

I am immensely grateful. 

Once again, thank you for your engagement and commitment to preserving the character 

of our beloved community. We will share the results as soon as the tallying is complete. 

United as neighbors, we can secure a bright future for The Meadows.  

Stay tuned for further updates. 

Sincerely, 

 
Mike Krugman, President  
The Meadows at World Golf Village 
The Meadows at Saint Johns Owners Association, Inc. 

Office:  904-940-1227 

Mobile:  904-347-9898 

Email:    mkrugman@themeadowswgv.com 

Website:  themeadowswgv.com 

Facebook: MeadowsWGVHOA 

Blog:     themeadowswgv.com/blog 
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